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The CRC project design for interchanges, roadway elements, transit

stations, and other facilities will be context-sensitive and reflect the

unique character of the surrounding area. As you know, CRC formed a

14-member, bi-state Urban Design Advisory Group (UDAG), made up of

design professionals and neighborhood representatives. The goals of the

UDAG include, achieving “design excellence that can be embraced by

affected communities and users” and providing “a landmark bridge that is

both inspired and inspiring and fully integrates the design and function of

the structure with the urban design elements." Working closely with

project designers, UDAG has provided input and guidance on integrating

the new facilities with the surrounding community.

The guidelines developed by UDAG have been used to guide

development of the bridge design as well as the design of numerous

other project components including interchange facilities, park and ride

facilities, and transit stations. For the DEIS, an indepth exploration of

design treatments was not possible. The designs were not sufficiently

well developed.  For the FEIS, as you will see, the design issues have

been significantly advanced. Your will also see, in the Visual and

Aesthetics Technical Report, that the UDAG guidelines have been used

in the assessment of the proposed design and all design options.  These

guidelines will also be used in the final design  processes, years from

now, as individual project components are being finalized and

constructed. 
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